
 

In science we are learning about what 
animals need to live and different 
ways we can group them. We will be 
visiting Monks Park Farm. 
 
We will be making animals puppets in 
DT and in geography we will be 
learning about Tokyo in Japan. 
 
In music we are learning about 
rhythms and texture. 
 
We are learning about the artist 
Matisse and how to collage in art. 
 
In RE we are learning more about the 
Jewish religion. 
 
We will also learn about the Olympic 
Games. 

This term our topic is animals. 
 
In literacy we are going to read stories 
and poems about animals and write 
our own versions. We will also be 
reading and writing non-fiction 
information. Phonics continues to take 
place every day in school, 
complemented by regular reading 
sessions. Please continue to listen to 
your child read at home as frequently 
as possible as well as enjoying 
reading to your children. 
In maths we will consolidate our 
learning on adding and subtracting, 
investigate patterns and learn more 
about shape, mass and capacity. 
Reception will be learning about 
bonds of numbers to 10. 

 
In PSHE we will be thinking about 
moving on within school as we grow 
older. We will learn to reflect on what 
we have achieved this year and think 
about our aims for the future. 
 
PE continues to be on a Wednesday 
(or sometimes a Thursday). Please 
ensure your child has a named PE kit 
in school at all times. 
 
Please also ensure any sunhats, sun-
cream and jumpers are clearly named 
as these items can easily get 
misplaced when the weather warms 
up.  
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